From: Vilato, Kenneth
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 5:16 PM
To: mark@digital.net
Subject: 902 Rodrigo Ave CE305845-102521

Mr Wallace,

Good afternoon.
| drove by your property today to inspect the above case for compliance. | see you installed mirrors on

the hedge. You are allowed to have the mirrors with approval from the Building Director ( Suramy
Cabrera), or the Building official (Manny Lopez).

As of today, there is no record of that approval. Can you contact either one for them to OK the mirrors
on the hedge to comply with the “triangle of visibility”?

| will follow up next week.

Thank you

Sent from Mail for Windows



